
 Trainee feedback survey report February 2015 

Thank you to everyone who has provided feedback to 

us as part of the February 2015 application window 

survey. Results and comments are currently being 

reviewed in order for improvements to the process to 

be introduced ahead of the next transfer window. 

Comments ranging from the service provided by the 

team to the functionality of the application portal will 

form part of our full evaluation process and results will 

soon be published on our website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
If you would like to unsubscribe to the 

National IDT newsletter, please e-mail 

‘Unsubscribe’ to: 

IDTinfo@southlondon.hee.nhs.uk 

 

The National IDT newsletter  
May 2015 

 

The August 2015 transfer 

window opening dates 

Trainees who have had an unforeseen and 

significant change in their personal 

circumstances since the commencement of 

training will be able to make an application to 

transfer to another geographical region.  

The next application window will open on Friday 

31st July at 4pm and will be open for exactly four 

weeks, closing at 4pm on Friday 28th of August. It 

will not be possible to submit an application 

after these times so please get started early to 

avoid missing the deadline.  

Please contact us if you have any questions 
regarding the application process on:  
IDTinfo@southlondon.hee.nhs.uk  
 

Changes to Tier 2 visa sponsorship in England 
 
Tier 2 visa sponsorship arrangements for trainees 
within Health Education England regions are due to 
change and we have updated our eligibility criteria to 
reflect this. 
These changes will not affect trainees wishing to 
transfer into or out of Wales, Scotland or Northern 
Ireland.  
For more information, please refer to our FAQs and the 
eligibility criteria in the Trainee Guide to IDTs. 

February 2015 Transfer Window Round-Up 

350 applications were received in the February 2015 transfer window of which 

273 were eligible. 150 conditional offers to transfer were made to eligible 

trainees. This means 55% of eligible trainees were made a conditional offer 

which is again an improvement on previous windows.  

A full overview of statistics will soon be published on our website. 

 

New arrivals to the team 

Welcome to James Compagnone and Zubilla Gauzel who have recently joined 

National IDT team, which is part of the Trainee and Applicant Support Team in 

Health Education South London.  
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